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New Appointment for Park at Beaty Street Task Force 
Date:  August 28, 2018 
To:  Davidson Board of Commissioners  
From:  Kathryn Spatz, Parks and Recreation Director 
Re:  Appointment of Frank Farina to Park at Beaty Street Task Force 
 
1. OVERVIEW 
At its March 13, 2018 meeting, the Board of Commissioners voted to create a task 
force to develop the town-owned land on Beaty Street as a park. On April 10, 
the Board of Commissioners formally adopted a resolution to begin the conceptual 
plan process for the park at Beaty Street, seeking applicants for a citizen task force, 
and approving a charge for the task force. The Board of Commissioners appointed 15 
members to the task force at its May 8 meeting. In the past two months, two citizens 
appointed have had to resign due to time constraints and another has requested a 
hiatus for several months, again due to time commitments. The task force believes 
more additional members would be beneficial and requested to the Board of 
Commissioners reconsider the original applicants and make another appointment to 
replace one of the members who has had to resign.   
 
2.RELATED TOWN GOALS 
N/A 
 
 
 
3. OPTIONS/PROS & CONS 
Pro: the task force will have more members to help with work. 
 
 
4. FYI or RECOMMENDED ACTION 
We recommend the Board of Commissioners appoint Frank Farina to the Park at Beaty Street Task 
Force.  
 
5. NEXT STEPS 
If appointed, staff will contact Mr. Farina, welcoming him to the task force, cc’ing chair Denise Beall. 
 
 


